
 

AONB Presentation 
Howard Sutcliff of the AONB is coming to the Ebenezer in Cefn Mawr to give a public 
presentation on the AONB and how it may be extended in the next few years to become a 
National Park. The first such designation since the 1950’s. This is a most interesting prospect 
for us all and has many advantages. The presentation will be held on Wednesday the 2nd of 
August at 7PM in the Ebenezer in Cefn Mawr and we look forward to seeing all. Tea, coffee 
and wine will be available along with a wide selection of drinks from the Holly Bush Inn.  
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The Ebenezer Chapel, Climate Crisis Mitigation Centre, Crane Street, Cefn Mawr, 

Pontcysyllte World Heritage Site, LL14 3AB 
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